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The mechanics are getting all buses ready for our 2022- 2023 school year. 
Some of the extended stop arms for the buses arrived we have a rush job ahead 
of us with installing the extending stop arms they take 3 hours apiece to install. 
They are to be in place by July 25, 2022. They are also getting ready for the new 
radio systems to be installed and as soon as they arrive, they will be assisting with 
the GPS systems being added.

 All other personal are cleaning buses for the next coming school year. We 
are running behind because of all summer field trips, I have 1 person helping food 
service, 2 are doing summer school routes and 1 for trash duties. I have 15 
working this summer, so we are extremely busy. For the month of June, the trip 
count is 35 as of today.

 We ordered two new buses, one will be a backup route bus and the other 
an activities bus. All the newer vehicles have arrived and have been registered. It 
is nice to have good running vehicle especially this summer we seem to have had 
quite a few being checked out for trainings and trips.

          The Transportation Department will be on a training 6-22 through 6-24 in 
Great Falls MT for MAPT. This training is for my drivers to receive their 15 
required hours. Although we will be gone, I will have a few people in the office to 
answer phones. 


